
From: Helen Hays
To: LRO
Subject: SB 1527
Date: Monday, February 5, 2018 2:15:11 PM

Senate Revenue Committee;

Please support fairness about pass-through business income.  Just because they own a business 
should not mean they get a tax break - everyone should be equal.  When this break is 
eliminated, as well as the Oregon tax break on their business income, the money saved could 
help our schools, pay down PERS, reduce tuition and other uses.  Tax fairness addresses 
income inequality as well.

Our lives begin to end when we become silent about things that matter.

Helen Hays
hlhays@ccgmail.net
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